
 
 

 
 
 
 
May 4, 2019  
 
Town of Cobalt CAO Announcement     
 
On behalf of Council, I am pleased to announce, the hiring of Mr. Brian Walker as the 
new Chief Administration Officer, Clerk -Treasurer for Town of Cobalt.   
 
Brian, comes to the Town from the private sector where he was the Director of 
Business Development with Infrastructure Solutions Inc.     
 
Brian has an extensive background in business planning, procurement, cost 
management and contract negotiations. In addition, he has a working knowledge of 
record and meeting management as well as asset management and capital planning.       
 
Brian resides in the Town of Cobalt and is passionate about the betterment of the 
community and is looking forward to working with the Council and staff to help the 
Town reach its full potential. 
        
Brian’s heritage goes back to Cobalt’s earliest days when in 1903 his great uncle, 
Angus McKelvie, co-founded the Temiskaming & Nipissing Mines and is recognized 
as a member of The Millionaires of Cobalt. 
 
I also want to take this opportunity to thank David King from Municipal Advisory 
Services for serving as the Town’s Interim CAO for the past several months. David will 
be staying on with the Town as a Special Advisor, on a short-term part-time basis, to 
assist with the transition of duties and responsibilities.           
 
Brian Walker begins his new role with the Town of Cobalt on May 13th, 2019.  
 
Please join me in welcoming Brian as our new Chief Administrative Officer, Clerk-
Treasurer.    
 
 
George Othmer  
Mayor  
                                                            


